
Candle lighting times: 

Light  candles at  

5:56 pm 

Shabbat Ends at 

6:53 pm 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We said a fun farewell to our high holidays until  5771. We enjoyed 

marching throughout the two rooms with the Torahs and our flags raised 

high.  

 

With the holidays behind us our attention has turned to fall. The children 

helped collect acorns, wood chips, pinecones and beautifully colored 

leaves for a collaborative fall collage. In addition the children made 

individual fall trees. Please come take a look at our masterpieces!  We 

rhymed fall with ball and call (etc.) and we observed how we went from 

lightweight clothing to sweaters and heavy jackets.  

We are also learning how animal behavior is changing as they get ready for 

winter.  Morah Hinda taught us the song of the frisky squirrel looking for 

nuts.  

 

We continued to learn the letter Aleph and we are beginning the Hebrew 

letter Bet for Binyamin. 

 

Exciting News: Two of our toddlers are  

well on their way to being potty trained  

(we are glad to help). In addition we  

celebrated a birthday: Mazal Tov Shira  

Chaya on her Second Birthday. 

 

Stay tuned for our next exciting chapter! 

Have a  Shabbat Shallom! 

 

Morah Myrna, Morah Chani, Morah Grace and Morah Kelly 
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